
 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

A+ Science Newsletter, December 2016  

   

“The simplest acts of kindness are by far more powerful than a thousand  

heads bowing in prayer." Mahatma Gandhi 

 
A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 
 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 
 
Another year goes by, with this last newsletter of 2016 we would like to wish 
all our readers a holiday season filled with fun and fond memories as well as a 
peaceful and greener 2017.  

We are very excited to welcome the new year as A+ Science will turn 20 in 
2017. We are very proud, this would have been impossible without the support 
of our partners and customers who put their faith and belief in us.  

During this holiday season, A+ Science has chosen to make a charitable 
donation to Médecins Sans Frontières (MSF) who bring humanitarian medical 
assistance to victims of conflict, natural disasters, epidemics or healthcare 
exclusion.  



 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 


